Over the past year each of us has taken many
chances; we have gained things and we have lost
things. There will be many more risks that we will
have to take in the future.

As we review the year, we find that the chances we
took may appear to be minimal, but they affected our
lives greatly. When we came back to SPFHS after an
all-too-short, but relaxing, summer, we took a big
step — becoming Seniors.



